
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 1 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful break! This term our theme is Superstructures. 

English This week we will be looking at newspaper reports. We will be identifying the 

purpose, structure and key features of newspaper reports. We will go on to 

look at what quotes are and how they are used and punctuated within 

newspaper reports.   

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be introduced to the grid method and how we can 

use it to help us solve multiplication questions involving a 2-digit or 3-digit 

number. At the end of the week, we will be solving scaling problems, using the 

grid method to help us.  

Topic This Thursday, both classes have their Lego Superstructures Workshop run by 

Kate and Clare from Master Builders club. We will learn techniques for building 

our own superstructures as well as developing our team work and problem 

solving skills. In science, we will be learning about the dangers of the sun and 

how we can protect ourselves from harmful UV rays.  

 

PE for Year 3 will continue to take place on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons.  We are happy for kits to 

come in on a Monday and go home on a Friday. If your child comes home in their PE kit, please can you 

ensure it comes back in the next day particularly if they have after school clubs (it doesn’t need to be washed, 

just bagged up).   

Violin and recorder sessions will continue on Wednesday mornings. Please can violins or recorders continue 

to be brought into school every week.  

As we start to enjoy some warmer weather, please ensure that your child has a named sunhat and water 
bottle in school. Also, sun cream needs to be applied before they come to school in the morning.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


